
The School District Transfer Committee in Lindsey, Ohio circulated petitions to transfer Lindsey and part of 

Washington Township to the Gibsonburg school district. Once it was on the Sandusky County ballot, the Federal 

judge found House Bill 117 unconstitutional. It was too late to remove our initiative from the ballot, however, the 

votes cast were Yes 439-No 145.  

 

Attached is data we provided to the community. We also placed yard signs and held public informational meetings.  

It is our hope that Bill 117 clears the House and Senate and becomes a law once more. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 


